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Present: Jodie Sutton Chairperson, Lisa Lanteigne Secretary, Don O'Connor DEC Rep, Colleen Sullivan Principal, Krista Meloro School rep, Ruth McLeese, Dora Moorecraft, Jill Anderson and AJ Turple.
Absent: Amy Lanteigne, Tracey Trott

Meeting called to order
Reviewed Oct. Meeting notes
Reviewed Positive Learning and Working environment plan 2015-2019 - this is a living breathing document that is ever changing. There were some updates done in August. It will be revisited again in January. This plan ends in 2019 then a new plan will be put in place for the next 4 years.
Biggest thing with our positive learning model is we are trying to be proactive rather than reactive for behaviors or academics.
With Superflex we have a couple of new characters this year.
Our acts of service which teach the children about community involvement consisted of the children participating in the planting of trees along Glen Way and also every student wrote a postcard to a veteran.

Report cards go home on Monday Nov. 19th. Parent teacher is Thursday Nov. 22 - 4-7pm and Friday Nov. 23 - 1-3pm.
December dates to remember:
Dec. 12th - Christmas Bazaar 
Dec. 13th Christmas concert (storm date Dec. 17th)
Any other business - Dan presented information on a seminar taking place on Dec. 6th at Saint John High School regarding social media and electronic devises.  Guest speakers are Shara Munn Crown Prosecutor and Cst. Duane Squires.
Also talked about a fundraiser that Forest Hills is doing to improve the field beside the school, to get a fence, lights. They will be looking for volunteers to help with this endeavor.
Also talked about a couple of dogs that have been running loose and chasing students after school up by the playground by Morgan rd. I, Lisa Lanteigne have talked to the owner of the dogs and have been assured that a closer watch will be kept on them going forward. 

There being no further business meeting adjourned
